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Executive Team Report
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

At Narangba Valley State High School, our commitment to realising
the potential of every student is at the heart of everything we do. I’m
always eager to analyse school data and track our progress, so I
was particularly keen to dive into our Term 1 results to see the
impact of our efforts.

NVSHS continues to stand out as a progressive and high-performing
school. I am genuinely impressed by what we’ve achieved in just
one term, and I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to our dedicated
and courageous staff for their unwavering commitment to student
success.

Here’s a snapshot of our Annual Improvement Plan (AIP) progress:
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Narangba Valley State High School became an Independent Public School (IPS) in 2013, the year the initiative
was launched across Queensland. The IPS model provides state schools and their communities with greater
autonomy to make local decisions that best support student learning outcomes.
A key feature of the IPS framework is the School Council, which includes the Principal, an elected
Chair, staff and student representatives, and parent and community members. The council plays a vital
role in shaping and monitoring the school’s strategic direction, distinct from the day-to-day operations
managed by the P&C.
We are currently seeking a parent representative to join the School Council. This is a valuable
opportunity for parents or carers to have a voice in the school’s long-term planning and strategic
priorities.
The commitment involves attending one meeting per term, usually outside of business hours, lasting
approximately 90 minutes to two hours. Your involvement may include providing input on programs
aimed at improving student outcomes or strengthening partnerships with universities and other post-
school pathways.
If you’re keen to support the ongoing success of our school and make a meaningful contribution to its
future direction, we encourage you to submit an Expression of Interest. Please email your nomination to
Linda Perry at lperr90@eq.edu.au.

Uniform
A reminder that NVSHS is a uniform school. This is not only important for issues of equity but an
essential element of student safety at school. Our uniform allows us to easily identify teachers, visiting
workers and students at our school. In the cooler weather that is coming it is important to remind our
community that this includes jumpers. There are a range of options at our uniform shop. If students are
out of uniform they are to report to the uniform shop before school. This will not incur a consequence. If
students are sent to the uniform shop throughout the day due to being in the incorrect unform then this
will result in a consequence. A note from home explains a non-uniform item and students will need to
change into the correct uniform without penalty.
After consultation with parents and the student body the P and C has added navy blue undershirts to
our uniform. These will soon be available at our uniform shop and can also be purchased at Kmart.
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Upcoming Events
Dates & times are correct at time of

publication but subject to change



Enrolment
Information Evening



The Arinya Roo-port

On Friday the 2nd of May, NVSHS held its first ever talent show, giving students the opportunity to
showcase their incredible skills whether it was singing, dancing or even playing an instrument! Many
amazing Arinyans performed including Year 7&8 winner, Max! Here’s what they had to say about their
experience:

YEAR 7 & 8 WINNER: Max (Year 7)

I sang My Shot from Hamilton because I’ve always been a good singer and I
really like acting which is why I chose a musical. It felt pretty good to win. I
celebrated by getting to choose what fast food my family had for dinner
when we got home. My favourite part was when the crowd sang along with
me. 

Kaylee (Year 12)

I sang at the talent show. I chose to do it because it’s my last year at high
school and I want to make as many memories as I can! My favourite thing
about performing was the crowd and being able to sing.

Ozzy (Year 12)

I’m the singer in my band and we performed For Whom The Bell Tolls by
Metallica. We decided to perform because we’ve done performances in the
past and thought it was an opportunity we just couldn’t pass up to show
everyone what we can do. I loved jumping off the stage which was a spur of
the moment decision and it felt awesome. On the stage, you’re in the zone
but watching a video of it back, I felt it was the best performance I’ve ever
done. 



The Bidara Bugle

A huge congratulations to Harrison in
Year 12, who has become the first
student at NVSHS to reach 1,000 RIC
points! What an incredible achievement.
Your consistent display of Respect,
Integrity, and Commitment truly
embodies the spirit of a true Bidarian —
we are so proud of you!

Well done to our Bidara House Captain,
Bella, who wowed the audience and took
out first place in the Talent Show for
Year 11 & 12! Bella performed a
stunning lyrical solo that she
choreographed herself. An amazing
achievement — your creativity, hard
work, and dedication truly shone
through. You should be incredibly proud!

Bidara Update
As you may recall, our beloved Bidara Easter Egg
Hunt was unfortunately cancelled last term due to

the relentless wet weather. But in true Bidarian
spirit, we bounced back strong — and kicked off

Term 2 in style! The hunt was on in the first week
back, and what a hit it was — all 89 eggs were

found in just 15 minutes! A fantastic and fun way
to start the term.

Shoutout to the
Bidara

Super Stars!



Go Go Garawi!

Garawinians Reaping the Rewards!

Garawi House Activity - Unfortunately, we had to cancel our first
House Activity this term. The weather hasn’t been nice to us. Make sure
to keep an eye out on the notices and the posters around the school to
come participate in our next house activity.

Congratulations on the 127 current Garawi students who have reached 100 RIC rewards points. You
are the backbone of our current success.

We also have 2 students who have reached more than 500 RIC rewards points as well. The next goal
for these students is 1000 RIC points.

Make sure you keep an eye out in your letter boxes as you’ll be receiving a postcard from one of your
leaders very soon.

This has allowed us to sit comfortably in second place trailing Bidara. There is plenty of time to
ensure that we overtake them, we just keep doing what we’re doing, and that number 1 spot will be
ours for the taking.

Garawi House Captains 2025

Amitty
Year 12

Elyssa
Year 12

AJ
Year 9

Estelle
Year 9



Keeping up with Kirrawa

Kirrawa started Term 2 well with 112 students gaining over 100 RIC points. An extra special shout out
to Lachlan, Micah, Callum and Austyn who have past the magical 500 points. Only a matter time
before those students reach 1000 points.

Kirrawa Kicking On!

In week 6 Kirrawa will be hosting Picnic on the Oval with games and music, so bring a picnic blanket,
food and your friends and join us on the oval during break on Thursday.

Picnic on the Oval

We need everybody to get more points so that we can advance up the ladder and finish
strongly. Still, lots of ways to do that:

Gala Day
Lunchtime House Activities
Sports Day
Class Rewards

If you have any ideas for events or activities - see your House Captains or Webby



Maloo’s Musings

Welcome to Term 2
Welcome back to Term 2 Maloo-vians! What a ripper of a term we had. I hope you’ve taken the
chance to rest, recharge, and shed any old stresses from last term. Now it’s time to slither into a new
one, ready to take on fresh challenges and opportunities. Let’s make it a good one!

Maloo’s RIC 500 Club

Upcoming Events
House Activities 

While we had to let one House Activity go this term due to bad weather, keep your eyes sharp for our
next one in Week 9. 

Hint: it’s going to leave you well and truly puzzled!

Sports Carnival 

Get ready to strike at the Sports Carnival in Week 10, Maloo-vians! It’s your chance to show some
serious bite, earn those valuable points, and help our house slither our way to the top of the
leaderboard. 

Here in Mall, we value the individual efforts of our students.  That being said, let’s celebrate our
wonderful RIC 500 club members:

Lily - Year 12

Jocelyn - Year 11

Emma - Year 12

Ric - Year 12

Skyler - Year 12

Alesta - Year 7

Drew - Year 12

Amelia - Year 12



A huge well done to all staff and students for your continued efforts in our school’s recycling
program. Thanks to your commitment, we’ve already filled four full bins of containers this term—and
just yesterday, two more bins were collected and are ready for recycling!

It’s fantastic to see us consistently reaching four to five bins per term, making a real impact on both
the environment and our school community.

Want to get your family involved? Great news!

 👉 Recycling collection bins are now available at the gate near the Palace for parents who wish to
contribute.

 👉 Alternatively, if your family would like to donate their container refunds, simply use our school’s
code: C11552126 at your nearest recycling point. Every little bit helps!

Coming soon... keep an eye out for recycling bins near the tuckshop as part of a fun house activity
—more details to follow!

So, let’s keep up the great work:
 ✅ Keep recycling
 ✅ Keep your school clean and tidy
 ✅ And keep raising funds for our school
Well done, Webby! 👏

CATCH
UP

Incredible Athletic Achievement! 

Over the Easter holidays, our very own NVSHS student
Jessica (Year 9) proudly represented Queensland at the
Australian Junior Athletics Championships in Perth, where she
placed 3rd overall in the U15 Female Shot Put (3kg) with an
impressive throw of 12.35m! 

But she didn’t stop there!
Jessica also competed at the Australian Little Athletics
Championships in Adelaide, once again representing
Queensland. Competing in the U14 Shot Put, she threw a
personal best of 12.70m — breaking the meet record by 12cm
and claiming 1st place! 

We are incredibly proud of Jessica’s achievements and can’t
wait to cheer her on as she heads into District and Regional
Track and Field later this year. Go Jessica! 

#NVSHSProud #QldAthlete #FutureChampion

Good News Story
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Community News



Community News
The City of Moreton Bay regulates parking or stopping of vehicles on footpaths, bicycle
paths, shared paths, dividing strips or nature strips. Please note that vehicles that are
parked with two wheels on the footpath/nature strip and two wheels on the road is not
considered as a lawful parking practice.

Council is legally obliged to enforce these regulations, and our Proactive School Safety
Patrol Program contributes to this enforcement. 

During Proactive School Safety Patrols, enforcement of unlawful parking is applied by
obtaining photographic evidence and issuing a penalty infringement notice. 

Council prefers that vehicle drivers are educated.

For more information in relation to parking regulation and expectation please see
attached our Parking in School Zones Fact Sheet. Additionally, we recommend
reviewing the City of Moreton Bay’s published material regarding parking Parking -
City of Moreton Bay.

https://www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/Services/Licences-Regulations/Parking
https://www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/Services/Licences-Regulations/Parking
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